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POWERS TO AGNESS HIGHWAY NEWSLETTER 
Progress Report 

 
Western Federal Lands Highway Division and Tidewater Contractors are wrapping work 
activities for the first year of this two year project for the Powers to Agness Highway project.  

 
Hayes Creek Bridge and adjacent roadway reconstruction  

 
Tidewater Contractors continues wrapping up the finishing touches throughout the project to end 
this construction season. Construction operations will continue throughout the week.  
WFHLD and Tidewater Contractors would like to thank the City of Powers, Oregon and their 
citizens for their ongoing support and patience during these past 6 months. 

 
Construction Scheduled for the week of Oct 31, 2011 

Traffic Information 
As minor construction activities continue this upcoming week, expect delays of less than 30 
minutes. 

 
Contractor’s Work Schedule 

Monday thru Friday, Hours: 7am – 6pm 
 
    All newsletters can be accessed at http://www.wfl.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/powers_agness 

 

Larry Sharp, Consultant 
Manager 

*primary contact 
LarrySharp@banc3.com 

PO Box 406 
Powers, OR 97466 

Phone (541) 439-2087 
Fax (541) 439-2089 

 

Glenn Kutzera 
Project Manager 

Glenn.kutzera@dot.gov 
Phone (360) 619-7769 
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